

CS

Warren Consolidated Schools

Creating Dynamic Futures through Student Achievement, High Expectations, and Strong Relationships

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING

31300 Anita Warren, MI 48093 586.825.2400 Board of Education

Susan G. Trombley, President Carl Weckerle, Vice President Leah A. Berdy, Secretary I. Susan Kattula, Treasurer Kyle M. Johnson, Trustee Carmela Rudd, Trustee Brian White, Trustee

> John C. Bernia, Jr., Ed.D. Superintendent

September 30, 2024

Dear WCS Community,

Fall is a special time of year, as the leaves turn, the air feels a little cooler, and school routines have set in once again. Thinking back to my own childhood, fall was always a time to gather with friends and to enjoy special community events.

To that end, this Friday evening, the Stallions of Sterling Heights travel to nearby Madison Heights to play Lamphere, and a rivalry is renewed as Warren Mott hosts Cousino. Both games kickoff at 7 pm. There is nothing quite like the marching bands and our athletes competing under the lights on a Friday night in the fall.

In honor of the big games this week, I am calling upon all current, future, and former Stallions, Patriots, Marauders (and Orioles) to show their school pride this Friday, October 4. Wherever your day takes you, be proud to show your school spirit, and if you can, join us for one of our games that evening to cheer for our students. Share your pictures with us at info@wcskids.net.

If you cannot join us on Friday night, another chance to show your school spirit is at Sterling Heights High School on Sunday, October 6, at 4:00 in the afternoon during "Band-O-Rama," featuring our 3 marching bands. We also have several other fall home events for our fall teams during the month of October.

Warren Consolidated Schools is a special district, serving a special community. Let's show our school pride on Friday and get together to make memories.

Looking forward to seeing you at the game!

Sincerely,

John C. Bernia, Jr., Ed. D. Superintendent of Schools



